
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

America’s Corvette Club 

 
EDITOR:  Barbara Marshall                  DATE:  AUGUST  2 0 1 2 

www.americascorvetteclub.com 
Sponsored by MAROONE CHEVROLET                       1 9 8 3 

PRESIDENT 
Bill Valentine 
954-610-5158 

VICE PRESIDENT 
Joe Tosta 

954-614-8024 

SECRETARY 
Susan Bingaman 

561-213-7245 

TREASURER 
Tom Todaro 

954-821-2158 
 

SERGEANT-AT-ARMS 
Larry Marshall 
954-868-3400 

Joe DiMaggio Children’s Hospital Donation: 
  
We finally were able to set up a date and time for our donation to Joe DiMaggio's Children's Hospital. 
  
We met with Kate Rodriguez, who is the events coordinator for the hospital, last Thursday at 1:30pm.  We were 
not able to meet with any of the children because she said our group was too large.  I'm glad that she was happy 
with our showing of the Club members.  We did have 11 of our members show up for the presentation, and I 
thank you all for taking the time out from your busy schedule to meet with us. 
  
Kate thanked us and told us that our donation would go into their next quarterly newsletter with our picture of all 
that were there, and thanked ACC for the monies, as it will go to a very worthy cause.              Bill V 
  



 

 

 

 

   

 

  

      

           

 

        

 

 

 

 

  

   

JACK’S BURGERS CAR SHOW  JULY 21, 2012 
 
What a great time we had at Jack’s Old Fashion Hamburger House.  We didn’t arrive 
until a little after 5PM because of the hot weather.  When we arrived it was packed and 
we almost didn’t get a parking spot.  They had over 100 cars for their first car show plus 
music.  We received a 25% discount on all food that was really good.  We also ran into 
Steve and Ann Torp and a few others who used to belong to our club.  All in all we had a 
great time and would go again next year. 

Immokalee Corvette Show   July 21, 2012 
  
Saturday afternoon, 8 cars met at Herb's store at 1:45 PM for the ride over the alley to 
the Casino Corvette show.  
  
The weather was a bit cloudy but the ride was nice and pleasant.  We arrived around 
4:00pm, parked and cleaned our cars a little, then went into the Casino for a "FREE" 
lunch and or dinner.  We were also given $20.00 "FREE" players vouchers per person 
to play with (don't know about anyone else, but Carolina and I won nothing).  
  
I was told that they had 117 cars in attendance.  A people’s choice show so you know 
which clubs won the 10 Best of Show trophies. 
  
We left around 7:30 PM. Everyone got home safe and sound so the trip I thought was 
very enjoyable.  Looking forward our next outing. 
                                                   Bill V. 
 



     

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2   0   1   2 
Sept. 1st 
 Sun Coast Corvette Club 
 Corvettes @ the Pier 
 
Sept. 8th   
 Anniversary/Dinner Dance 
 
Sept 15th 
 Renegade Picnic at CB Smith Pk. 
 $10.00 per person to attend 
 
Sept 16th  
 Coral Ridge Mall Show 
 Club will receive $600 to show our cars 
 
Sept 23rd 

Gold Coast Corvette Club Car Show 
Palm Beach Gardens, Fl 

 
October 6th 
 NPD – All GM Oktoberfest Car Show 
 Silver Springs 
 
Nov. 4th  
 Cars of Dreams Car Show 
 Palm Beach County Sheriff’s Office 
 
Dec. 8th 
 ACC Holiday Party  

 The Rustic Inn 
 
Jan. 13th 
 Renegade Car Show 
 Ed Morse Chevrolet, Sunrise FL 
 
Jan 19th  
 ACC Car Show 
 
Jan 26th  
 NCRS Car Show  
 

FOR INFO & FLYERS 
Or check our Web Site 
CALL Jim Brackett  

Competition Committee 

(954) 227-1838 
 

AUGUST    BIRTHDAYS 
 
8/6 Julio Rodrigues-Novo 

 
8/11 Herb Jacobson 
 

AUGUST    ANNIVERSARIES 
 

N o n e 
 

AUGUST    ACC    Meetings 
 

August 2, 2012               
   August 16 , 2012 

 

July 19th Meeting 
 

This month’s social was at 
Umberto’s Restaurant in Ft. 
Lauderdale.  We had 18 turn- 
out for a lovely Italian dinner 
that was very good. 

Our thoughts are prayers go our to 
Tom & Penny Todaro who’s son, 
Michael, had a stent put in & did not 
need open heart surgery.  He is doing 
well and looking forward to a speedy 
recovery. 
 
Tom & Penny wish to thank everyone 
for their calls & e-mails.  They were 
greatly appreciated. 

THE END 


